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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for HB2141-1, a bill that recognizes and 

regulates the profession of registered interior designers in Oregon. As a NCIDQ 

certified interior designer and client business manager, I have witnessed firsthand the 

significant contributions that interior designers make to our built environment and the 

well-being of our communities. 

 

Interior designers play a crucial role in creating functional, safe, and aesthetically 

pleasing spaces. Their expertise in spatial planning, materials selection, and 

adherence to building codes ensures that our homes, workplaces, and public spaces 

are not only beautiful but also safe and accessible. By formally recognizing and 

regulating the profession, HB2141-1 will: 

-Enhance Public Safety 

-Promote Professional Standards 

-Support Economic Growth & keep skilled professionals in Oregon. 

-Support Sustainability & Wellbeing  

 

HB2141-1 is a vital step towards recognizing the important work of interior designers 

and ensuring that they can continue to contribute to the safety, beauty, and 

functionality of our built environments. I urge you to support this bill and help advance 

the profession of interior design in Oregon. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

McKenna Hall 


